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HAPPY HOLIDAYS!

^ume XLVII, No. 9ARC Funds 
Allocated

Dr. Page Lee, 
ifector of the In- 
^fnship Program at 

» announced the 
jvarding of $7,000.00 

student originated Service learning in- 
®fnships. Of the 15 
Applications for
'*Pds, 11 were fund-
6d.

The general cri- 
for thevire grants 
that they can 

recognized as be- 
8 learning experi- 

f ®8, that they be 
®asibie, and that 

‘hey 
“eed.

The credit hours 
pnted for the in- 
, *^ships ranged from 
p 20. Rebecca

meet a public

p ®Pton, '•toil

Ver,

Richard 
. ~ and Bryan Rice^'^eived $1000.00 to 

"The Crucible." 
Sanderson, Phil 

and Perry

Lecturers
Scheduled
"mini -sym- 

in January on

K The visiting 
. ^turers and artists 
^Mltte has arrang- 

a1, Slum"
S/A® Contemporary 
(4 with speakers 
iu^**81ng from Black 
i|^|^®®ent leader Floyd 
Q *'tssick to Archie 
U^Pbell of "Hee-

Sgh 
Ss

A schedule of 
speakers have 
confirmed, al- 

dates and 
of their pre- 

tions are tenta- 
A confirmed 

detailed program 
be available by 

beaday, Jan. 3.
, The tentative 

s^'^ule is:
Cqj ys Gary, popular Cii^ist for the 
i^^^otte Observer 
i»(, ® Mars Hill alum- 
\y* Friday, Jan. 5. 

■^°yd McKlssick, a

Mars Hill, North Carolina Friday, December 8, 1972

Sanderson received 
$295,. 00 to compile a 
narrative census of 
Folk art of the Blue 
Ridge. Paul Pegg was 
granted $865.00 to 
attend the John C. 
Campbell winter folk 
school. George Jones 
and David Gasperson 
received $125.00 to 
help research ar­
chives for a Carl 
Sandburg National Me­
morial.

Fifty dollars was 
granted to Dean Ed­
wards to do a mini— 
mestfer history in­
ternship with the 
North Carolina Na­
tional Forests. Sam 
Easterby and George 
Richardson received 
$1,000.00 to do work 
as historians for the 
Interpretive division 
of the Great Smoky 
Mountains National 
Park. One thousand

■ .i,v.
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Packed Parking Lot: 
Problem

founder of Soul City, 
former director of 
CORE (Congress of 
Racial Equality) and 
An Asheville native, 
Monday, Jan. 8. 
—James Sledd, lin­
guistics professor at 
the University of 
Texas, who will speak 
on "Southern English 
and the Power Struc­
ture," Thursday, Jan. 
11.
—William J. Rey­
nolds , composer and 
music department
chairman of Sunday 
School Board of the 
Southern Baptist Con­
vention , who will 
lecture on and demon­
strate "Sacred Harp 
Music," Sunday, Jan. 
lA.
—Mrs. Wilma Dykeman 
Stoklcy, novelist, 
newspaper columnist 
and Asheville native.

Even the birds of the 
air have nests and 
the doxes have dens, 
but poor Freddy has 
nowhere to park his 
Toyota.

Freddy Freeloader 
lives in Asheville 
and has a 9 o'clock 
class every morning. 
One morning rece^atly 
he was late, so late 
that when he arrived 
on campus there were 
no parking places in 
front of the Administ- 
tration building, 
where his class meets 
at that time. Fran­
tically, he drove to 
Fox; all parking,
spaces were taken and 
some cars were even 
double parked. Fred­
dy drove to the li­
brary parking lot— 
nothingI He was just 
about to panic when 
he remembered 'one 
more place, behind
Moore Auditoriuiji. He 
drove back there to 
find every one of’the 
places taken by;, cars 
and four blue and 
gold buses. He 
looked at his watch 
to find it was 9:25.

Finally, in des­
peration, Freddy sped 
down the hill, 
whipped around behind 
the gym,

greedily across the 
bridge, and with a 
suicidal grin across 
his face headed 
straight for the goal 
posts at the north 
end of the football 
field. At last, a 
clear, uncluttered 
parking space was 
his I After neatly 
manuevering his yel­
low fastback between 
the posts, he quick­
ly penciled a note, 
put it on the wind­

shield, and dashed 
off to class only to 
meet his classmates 
coming out of the 
building because 
class had been dis­
missed 10 minutes 
earlyI Reluctantly 
he turned around and 
trudged down the hill 
toward the science 
building where his 
10 o'clock meets. In 
the distance he could 
see the comer of his. 
note on the wind-

Rotary
Awards

Three individuals 
living or going . to 
school within the 
limits of Rotary in­
ternational's dis­
trict 767, which ex­
tends from Monroe to 
Murphy, may have the 
opportunity of a 
year of graduate 
study at the institu­
tion of your choice, 
with an award which 
covers (a) round-trip 
transportation, (b) 
educational, living, 
and miscellaneous re­
lated expenses. A- 
wards are made for

study in almost any 
field and are tenable 
in countries in which 
there are Rotary 
Clubs.
Applications must be 
made through a Rotary 
Club, not later than 
March 15, 1973. Fur­
ther information may 
be obtained from any 
Rotary Club or write: 
Dr. J. P. Chapman, Jr. 
520 Biltmore Avenue 
Asheville, N.C. 28801 
Winners will be an­
nounced in September, 
1973.


